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Upcoming events: 
 

5/30 – Memorial Day-No School 
5/31 – AMAzing Day 
6/8 – Last Day of School 
 

 

 

Congratulations Track & Field!  We 
are Proud of You! 

Our JV and Varsity track and field athletes had a great end of their 
season, last Saturday, at the Diocesan Championship.  Our girls 

team finished in 4th place while our boys team finished in 7th 
place.  We had 2 individual Diocesan Champs:  Fiona O'Neill in the 
shot put and Lily Cramer in the hurdles and triple jump!  Congrats 

to all of our track and field runners on a great season! 

Science fair news 
Congratulations to the following students who have been invited to compete in the Broadcom 
MASTERS Science Competition. They were among the top 10% of 6th, 7th, and 8th grade 
students at the Pittsburgh Regional Science and Engineering Fair.   
 

Weston Fleck, Stephanie Kulbieda, Nathan Moore, Jack Stoessel, Sidney Weissert 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Summerfest is fast approaching at Resurrection Parish of which 
AMA receives 1/6 of the proceeds. Last year Summerfest gave over 
$30K to AMA! The committee needs your help by donating either a 1 
or 2 liter bottle of soda, lemonade or other fun drink for our "Top the 
Pop" game. The game entails throwing plastic rings around bottles 
of pop. If you get the ring around the bottle, you win it! The game is 
popular with teens so donate bottles with that audience in mind!  
Bring a 1 liter or 2 liter bottle on Thursday, June 2nd and you can 
dress down! 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

                                                                                        
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 

We are putting the finishing touches on AMAzing Day to be held 
on this Tuesday, May 31st! As a reminder, this is an all-day event 
that students move between fun stations such as making art 
projects, Minute to Win It Games, the Book Fair, outside games 
and an Ice Cream Social!  
 

Please put SUNSCREEN on your child in the morning before 
school, send them with a water bottle as it will be a hot one and 
remember to send money for the book fair or utilize the ewallet 
listed by campus below: 
 

MTL: https://www.scholastic.com/bf/amamtl 
BP: https://www.scholastic.com/bf/amabp 

 

Please contact the chairs listed below if your child has a dairy 
allergy that has not yet been communicated to us! We will be 
purchasing soy ice cream & sorbet! No nut items will be served.  
 

Questions? Feel free to reach out to the 
AMAzing Day Chairs! 

MTL: Shelly Fallon 
smmotus@yahoo.com or Jessica 
Balsom bobjess674@gmail.com 

BP: Natalie Podkul 
nataliepodkul@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Summer-fest kid zone 
Please check this link for more information about 

working the Kid Zone at Summerfest! 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090e49a8ad2da57-

amaparent1 
 

Summer-fest 
Night at the races! 

Flea market pre-sale 
Please see the fliers in the attachment 

section for more information!  

Please see the flier in the attachment 

section for more information about the 

Bishop Canevin Girls Baskerball Camp. 

 

 

The class colors are as follows: 
TPK & Preschool             Red 
Kindergarten                   Orange 
1st Grade                          Yellow 
2nd Grade                         Green 
3rd Grade                          Light Blue 
4th Grade                          Navy Blue 
5th Grade                          Purple 
6th Grade                          Gray 
7th Grade                          Black 
8th Grade                          White 

Gym uniform pants/shorts have 
been approved for this day. 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.scholastic.com%2Fbf%2Famamtl%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0VI2moVlNUjmyF2QCpXgMYmYJ3DLy6gZ-WfwQVzHSt_NCDjP_nvxGISuE&h=AT1VmeSLp1QMwpzgqMVxuWrhQSc9QFelWzIPCmfmcBFfU_LZkOFOIjErxUVGMzk8r6ABcP8sBOsVgX9Fq6gHteTPqR5L_CD2ykbbeR0FEagEYPpz2iswyPAGxlHfzmjlKCOwfg-khVTHOnMC&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT0AMQ4O6RboN603mB31b2uf-VZiX81JkMoXb75YnQBw991J0W5oSgP1y2WucMi_YZpbDsVwW3XC8cZ-GePstGCCUnMdK12kUOLbSbBf6JHOELCGTGK25UPEcSfK246W1m8L17SQ22DVGMrxIUsdkq9ToDtuSsGNe1Wm-p3vTsrt0yU82t1QTv-966aieK0Ee8FqIwY1OjTd6whr9Q
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/amabp?fbclid=IwAR0Smj1vpqyL1D3AhIv9TqaVkfKCLVVBXVuipDpX4Ph8XtqkQlJl2fS_BVs
mailto:smmotus@yahoo.com
mailto:bobjess674@gmail.com
mailto:nataliepodkul@gmail.com
mailto:nataliepodkul@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090e49a8ad2da57-amaparent1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090e49a8ad2da57-amaparent1


  

 
Please see the attachment section for what is on the menu! 

 

 

 
Consider using Amazonsmile when shopping with Amazon.  Amazon will donate to AMA with no additional 

cost to you!  Please follow the link below: 
Amazon Smile:  https://smile.amazon.com/ch/84-2096375 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Flea market 
Please see the flier in the attachment section for 

detailed information about the upcoming flea 
market donations and dates! 

 
8th Grade Graduation will be held on Friday, June 3, 2022.  

 

The Mass and graduation ceremony for our Mt. Lebanon Campus Ave Maria 
Academy students will take place at St. Bernard Church at 4:00 pm.  

 

Students attending our Bethel Park Campus Ave Maria Academy will celebrate their 
Mass and graduation ceremony at 6:30 pm at St. Thomas More Church. 

 

Eighth Grade Graduation Picnic Celebration for graduates and families will be held 
on Wednesday, June 8th from 5pm to 9pm at Black Ashes Grove in South Park. 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

  

Purchase $200 of gift cards from Resurrection Parish/Ave 
Maria Academy during the month of May and come to school 
on Monday, June 6th. in jeans, shorts ,etc. You can purchase 
the gift cards at the St. Thomas More Parish Office, Monday 
through Saturday and in the Baptismal Font Entrance of St. 
Thomas More Church before and after the weekend masses. 
You can also purchase them online from Great Lakes Scrip. 

This is a fun way to end the school year and earn 
tuition credits for the new school year. 

 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/84-2096375


  

 
PrinciPals’ weekly  

Mass announcement 
 

We are on this earth to do good, well, at the very least, not to do 
harm. 

 
We spend significant portions of our lives alone, that’s quite 

different from feeling alone. 
 

Our shared values, the ones you learn at home, in school and 
even in this church, tells us that nobody should make this journey 

alone. 
 

Shared values also means sharing our abilities, our time, our 
friends and our friendship. 

 
When we gather together at lunch, at recess, on the bus, no one 

should be alone. 
 

We have so little time remaining in this school year. 
 

Add a friend and make our family, our world, stronger 
 



    

   

 

 

 
 

 

 
Week of May 30 
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